¥ DSWD

Department of Social Welfare and Development
BAGONG PILIPINAS

Field Office 7 - Central Visayas

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT

For the guidance and information of all the concerned, the Bids and Awards
Committee (BAC) has postponed the schedule of Bid Opening for ITB No.
DSWD7-PB-2025-37 with project title “Supply and Installation of Network
Infrastructure Equipment for DSWD Field Office NIR”, due to exigency of

service. Details are as follow:

SCHEDULE
ACTIVITY
FROM TO

goadine of 14 July 2025, 15 July 2025,

; Monday at 1:15PM Tuesday at 1:15PM
of Bids

| | 14 July 2025, 15 July 2025,

Bid Opening Monday at 1:30PM Tuesday at 1:30PM

Issued this 3" day of July 2025, in Cebu City, Cebu, Philippines.

- Ségued -
PATRICIA R. MEGALBIO
Chairperson, Bids and Awards Committee |
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